
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 217 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2005: 

 
Have you developed a policy document that articulates your approach to FOI issues?  
a) If so, when was it released, and please provide a copy. 

i) If not, has work begun on such a document? 
ii) If yes, when is it expected to be completed?  What is the hold-up? 

b) If not, why not? 

c) If not, are there any other policy processes in place that might take the place of such a document?  
If so, what policy processes are these? 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Yes. 

a) 1 June 2004, copy attached. 

i) N/A 

ii) N/A 

b) N/A 

c) N/A 
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